
Memorandum

DATE April 9, 2021 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

SUBJECT Short-Term Rentals Public Hearing – May 5, 2021 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

The Quality of Life, Arts and Culture Committee was briefed on options for the 
regulation of Short-Term Rental (STR) properties on March 23, 2021, and requested an 
opportunity to receive public input on the proposed options.  

A public hearing will be scheduled for the City Council briefing agenda on Wednesday, 
May 5, 2021. Speakers will have the opportunity to provide public input but no City 
Council debate will take place on this item. 

We will notify the public through various media through our Communications, Outreach 
and Marketing team. Those members of the public interested in speaking on the item 
may register to speak through the City Secretary’s Office.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Joey Zapata  
Assistant City Manager 

c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager
Chris Caso, City Attorney
Mark Swann, City Auditor
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Chief of Staff to the City Manager

Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
Jon Fortune, Assistant City Manager 
Dr. Eric A. Johnson, Chief of Economic Development and Neighborhood Services 
M. Elizabeth Reich, Chief Financial Officer
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Chief of Equity and Inclusion
Directors and Assistant Directors 


